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Dear Families, 

We are writing to inform you of the staffing changes for January 2025. Mrs. Sawyer (Year 1 

teacher/Assistant Headteacher) has resigned and will be leaving at the end of this term. We wish 

her all the best for the future. 

We are delighted to announce the new senior leadership team for Bramley C of E Infant and 

Nursery School. Starting January 2025, Mrs. Strickland will assume the position of Head of School, 

working four days a week (her non-working day will be Wednesday). Mrs. Muncer will continue 

teaching in preschool and will also take on the role of Deputy Headteacher. She will deputise for 

Mrs. Strickland when she is not in school. Miss De Filippis will remain the Executive Headteacher for 

both Bramley and Puttenham schools. Her role will involve supporting the school's development 

and strategic journey alongside the senior leadership team. Miss De Filippis will no longer be in 

school two days a week but will visit Bramley periodically. Mrs Davies will not take on the role of 

Executive Headteacher, we wish her and her family all the best.  

Mrs. Strickland and Mrs. Muncer will be managing the school and will be your point of contact on 

a day-to-day basis, ensuring consistency for our school community. 

We will be holding a drop-in session on Friday, 13th December at 2:30pm in the hall. There will be a 

short presentation, and we will be available to answer any questions you may have. 

We look forward to working with you. 
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